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Dear Sirs  

 

Our family wish to advise we do not wish for further complicated waste segregation 

for our household waste collections in the Vale of Glamorgan. The current system 

encourages recycling by making it easier for the householder and allowing 

segregation ti be undertaken at the depot. Also we are currently expected to hold 

on to black bags and green waste for a fortnight which can be quite inconvenient 

and sometimes unpleasant  

Regards 

 


